
In addition to the standard 2, 4, or 5-payment plan choices, Clarke is thrilled to introduce an alternative 
exclusively for our international students. This innovative plan aims to reduce your monthly payments, 
enhancing affordability for a gradual payment approach.

To take advantage of this plan, please contact Kathy in Student Accounts at student.accounts@clarke.edu 
by June 15 before your scheduled classes begin. Kathy will assist you in enrolling in this plan. Under this 
payment option, you will start payment in June, two months before the August class start date. You will 
then continue making equal monthly payments from June to May. By adhering to this plan, your account 
will be fully paid in May.

We understand that circumstances may change, and we want to reassure you that if you decide not to 
attend Clarke and have a credit on your account, you will receive a refund for that credit amount.  

*Please note that if additional charges are applied to your account over the estimated amount, your 
monthly payment may be subject to slight adjustments.
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